19.06.2019

To; Maj. Ido Sociano
      INDC

From; Bernard
          Korean Embassy

Dear Maj. Ido,
We received an invitation from Major General Itai Veruv yesterday.  He is inviting a senior member from the Korea Armed Forces to participate in the class of 2019-2020.
When I talked with Toby he said to talk with you and he said that maybe it is too late.
Is it too late?
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like detail information to inform Korean military.
Thank you for your kind assistance and cooperation
